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The Achievement Day Supplement is now on the website.  It is brand new with lots of 

streamlined changes, so read carefully and start getting busy with your artistic and crafty 

submissions.  We listened to your many recommendations and eliminated First Place, 

moved Upcycle to Environment, and removed the Professional level.  All submissions will be 

either Beginner or Advanced.   Arts and Culture District Chairs have also recommended an 

additional clarification to the Needlework Category of the Supplement, after hearing some 

input.  So, watch for that change when it is approved.   

 

All the Achievement Days are scheduled, starting in March and concluding the last week in 

April.  This Chairman looks forward to attending all Achievement Days and marveling at the 

many talents of our members throughout the State of New Jersey.   
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